
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday, 2
nd

 February 2018 Reception Classes and Year 6 

The school photographer will be in school next 

Tuesday morning 6
th

 February to take the 

contemporary class photographs.  Please ensure 

your child is wearing full school uniform. 

Thank you. 

    Star of the Week 

Achievement assemblies will take place on 

Wednesday morning at 9.05am.  Parents and 

grandparents are welcome to attend. 

 

Year 1 Silver Birch Eva H 

Year 1/2  Beech Poppie B 

Year 2 Sycamore Isaac S 

Year 3 Elderberry Hannah A 

Year 3/4 Ash Eleanor S 

Year 4/5 Sequoia Connor M 

Year 5 Oak Albert D 

Year 6 Cherry Blossom Jaden M 

 

 

School Meals 

Children in KS1 are entitled to Universal Infant 

Free School Meals.  However, this does not 

mean that a meal is ordered for your child every 

day unless we have been informed they have a 

school dinner.  If your child changes from packed 

lunches to school meals the school office need 

to be informed, and vice versa.  Meals are 

ordered weekly with the kitchen. 

Children in KS2 -  if your child changes from 

school meals to packed lunch or vice versa, the 

school office need to be informed.  

 

 

After School Clubs 

 

Monday Multi-Sports Club – KS1 children. 

Monday - Textile club  

Tuesday – Drumming  

Wednesday – Maths clubs    

 

Gardening begins again after February half-term due 

to weather conditions. 

 

Mossley’s Got Talent 

Auditions will be held in class for this year’s 

event, week commencing Monday, 5
th

 February 

2018.  The children will vote for their class 

winner.  Performances will then be watched by 

the School Council and a panel of teachers.  The 

selected winners will then be asked to perform 

at the George Lawton Hall, Mossley on 

Wednesday, 28
th

 March 2018. 

Year 6 Robinwood 

The next instalment of £38 is due for payment next 

Thursday, 8
th

 February.  Please make payments 

online at www.schoolmoney.co.uk.  If you have 

misplaced your password please contact the school 

office. 

Forest School Reminder – Year 3 

Please return your forest school clothes to school as 

soon as possible.  Thank you, Mrs Brooks. 

 

Phonics and Reading Workshop 8
th

 February 

2018 

Please inform your child’s class teacher if you 

wish to attend the above workshop. 

 

 


